
 

    

Weekly Class Newsletter 
 

 
       Dear parents,  

As term one comes to an end, I wish you all happy and safe Holydays. 
 
 I want to tell you how much I enjoy and appreciate the opportunity I have to work with 
 
 Your children every day, Thank you too for the support you give your child and our school 
 
 

Note: 

The Islamic department is planning to organize an Art fair after the term break in honor of 

 Prophet Muhammad’s birthday. 

Students are required to create a Posters or a 3D shape module symbolizing the life of the  

Prophet. 

                          

Please feel free to email with any concerns you may have about your child.  o.saleh_JPS@gemsedu.com 

The link bellow would help you help your child learning the Quran 

http://quran.com/87 

 


